
Dear Parents and Guardians

We are delighted to inform you that on Friday 17th November we will be fundraising
for Children in Need. This year's theme is BE SPOTacular and as a School Council
we have decided that pupils can wear pyjamas, bright colours and/or spots. To wear
non-school uniform to school, we are asking pupils to bring in a suggested donation
of £1 that will be put towards the incredible projects Children in Need is involved in.

As part of our fundraising effort, School Council have organised a range of different
mini games for pupils to participate in during morning break and lunchtime. Games
will include; guess how many spots are in the jar, pin the patch on Pudsey and hunt
for Pudsey amongst many others. There is a suggested donation of 50p to
participate in all games. On the yard there will also be a photo frame called the
“Photo Booth” going around with props for you and your friends to take some fun
photos. We will also be hosting a ‘design a Pudsey t-shirt competition’ at home for
pupils to enter. Simply design your Pudsey themed t-shirt, attach your 20p and return
to the School Office by Friday 17th November.

We hope you will support our fundraising efforts,

School Council 2023-24








